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UTILITY WORK ON N FAIRWAY TERRACE AT LEWWALLACE DR TO BEGIN
MONDAY

CLOVIS, NM (October 27, 2023) – The City of Clovis Public Works Department would
like to inform residents of an upcoming road closure on N Fairway Terrace at Lew
Wallace Drive. This closure is to facilitate essential utility work in the area. During this
period, residents and drivers are kindly requested to adhere to detour routes and follow
the construction signage that will be displayed in the affected area. To stay informed
about city news and updates, please visit our official website and follow us on social
media.

For questions or more information, please contact the Public Works Department at
575-769-2376 or email administration@cityofclovis.org.
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